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6th January 2019 – The Epiphany of the Lord 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

 
Saturday 5th 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

Sunday 6th 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 6th 10.30 am Seamas Whyte 

Monday 7th 9.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Tuesday 8th 9.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Wednesday 9th 9.30 am Stanley MacGlashan 

Thursday 10th 9.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Friday 11th 9.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 12th 9.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 12th 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

Sunday 13th 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 13th 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 

 

  
 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturday 10.15 – 11.00 am 

  

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/


NOTICES 
 

Confirmation - Update 

Confirmation will take place at Saint Vincent’s, Knutsford, on a date in May or June yet to be confirmed. 

This young people from the parish who wish to be confirmed are asked to write to Father Anthony and to come to an initial meeting in the 

presbytery with at least one parent at 5.00 pm on Thursday, 17th January. Meetings subsequently will be on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of 

each month, unless alternative advice is given. 

 

Seamas Whyte RIP 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Seamas Whyte, who died on Thursday 3rd January. Seamas was widely known to many and so often 

kindly allowed us the use of his and his wife’s garden for our summer fete. May he rest in peace. His funeral will be on Thursday 24th January 

at 10.00 am. 

 

St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group Resumption 

The Prayer Group will restart following a Christmas break. The group will restart on Wednesday 9th January at 11 am in the parish hall until 

12 noon for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join. For more information please contact:  

Marcelle Perch: Tel: 07776-343-499; Mary Robinson: Tel: 07505-127-451 

 

‘How to Live out the Epiphany’ - a leaflet produced by SMYT for the youth of our parish is available at the back of church to take home. 

 

SYMT - ‘Rooted in Christ’ - A parish youth leaders training day ideal for Parish Youth Leaders, Clergy, Staff with a care for Catholicity and 

Young Adults with an interest in Youth Ministry. When: Twilight training - Wednesday 30th January at Shrewsbury Cathedral, 6pm-8pm or 

Saturday 9th February at St Hugh & St John, Timperley, 10am-2.30pm. How to book: Please email youth@dioceseofshrewsbury.org to book 

your place. 

 

North Cheshire SERRA: Upcoming Meeting: Thursday 17th January 

On Thursday, 17th January, Pauline Lloyd will give a talk on the Churches in Northern England. Everyone is very welcome. The meetings are 

in the Parish Hall, Christ Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm followed by a light supper and the talk. Please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-

428-9103) early in the week, if possible, for catering purposes. 

 

New 2019 Rotas for Eucharistic Ministers & Readers – Now ready for collection 

Please note that the new rotas for the first half of 2019 are now ready for collection at the back of church – please only take the rota with 

your own name highlighted. 

 

Car Park Renewal 2019 

Please note that current permits officially terminated at the end of last year (31st December) after which you need to renew your permit. If 

you do not apply and pay for a new permit, you will be removed from the system and no longer be authorised to use the car park (except for 

attending mass). To allow people time to renew over the Christmas/New Year period, current passes are being extended until Monday 14th 

January 2019. 
 

Application forms to obtain a permit for 2019 are now available upon request from the sacristy, after masses. The cost is £15 per annum. 

Please note that applications to use the car park are open only to parishioners! They are not open to other family members or extended 

family (unless they too are parishioners). Please also note that only one form can be obtained for each parishioner applying and that each 

parishioner can only apply to use one vehicle.  

 

St. Teresa’s Side Entrance Steps Hazard – The church side entrance steps are flaking and crumbling in places and have thus been 

determined as unsafe to use. Please use the disabled ramp in the meantime to enter church, until these steps are repaired. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw: Thank you for your ongoing support. Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to 

receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, 

meat, tuna, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

 

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are there. Do not forget to 

let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 
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